
Arlington Board of Health 
Recreational Marijuana Regulations

The Board of Health will be regulating the sale of recreational 
marijuana to address public health and safety concerns. This will allow 
the Board of Health to inspect annually, conduct checks for compliance 

with regulations and follow up on resident concerns. The Regulations 
will give the Board of Health the authority to address the following:

No person under age 21 will be permitted to enter a Recreational 
Marijuana establishment. The Regulations will allow the department to 
conduct routine checks of compliance with this requirement similar to 

how checks are conducted at tobacco and alcohol establishments.

    Marijuana Establishments will be required to develop a plan  
for safe and secure storage and disposal of marijuana waste.

Self-service displays, vending machines, and repackaged or 
out of package sales will be prohibited.

Applicants wishing to prepare or sell edible marijuana products 
must undergo the Board of Health plan review process for food 

establishments prior to beginning operations.

All products will be in child proof containers, labelled not safe for kids 
and will not depict child friendly images.

To review the Arlington Board of Health Regulations visit: www.arlingtonma.gov/health


